
From: Dietz, Sidney
Sent: 3/3/2014 11:30:06 AM
To: Campbell, Michael (Michael.Campbell@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: FW: Hydro situation

Good for your hallway conversation, but please don’t forward

From: Livingston, Randy 
Sent: Sunday, March 02, 2014 11:15 AM 
To: Officers - Ail 
Subject: Hydro situation

Officers;

After a warm, but near normal precipitation in February, you'll be pleased to know that our Mar 
1 YTD precipitation is back up to a 48% of normal (from a low of 20%). Snowpack has 
grown to

32% of normal.

While still not great news, this represents a significant improvement from where we were, and 
we're now back in a water supply situation we have dealt with before.

We have about 30% of our precip season to go. Wish for snow and low winds, and a mellow, 
and slightly cool spring for a calm melt and runoff.

Randy
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